
 
 

MINUTES 
MESQUITE MUNICIPAL LIBRARY ADVISORY BOARD 

April 2, 2019 
7:00 p.m. 

Mesquite Public Library 
300 Grubb Drive 

 
Present      Absent       
Richard Larson, Chairman    Tom Brown      
Karen Eberle, Secretary/Recorder   Debra Morgan    
Angel Blackstock     Julie Shelton, Vice-Chairman 
Beverly Hollingsworth 
Barbara Dunn 
Tammy Strong 
Virginia Mundt, Director of Library Services 
 

1. Richard Larson, Chairman, called the meeting to order. It was determined a quorum existed.  
 
2. Barbara Dunn made a motion to approve the March minutes as read; Beverly Hollingsworth 
seconded the motion. The minutes were approved. 
 
3. Several staffing changes have occurred at the Main Library. Rachel Kubosumi is the new 
Library Assistant in Technical Services, Luis Monreal is the new Senior Library Assistant in 
Circulation, and Caesar Contreras has been hired as a page. Kelli Ponce will help out at the City 
of Mesquite Economic Development Department for a few days. The library staff is preparing 
for Summer Reading Club and will participate in the Rodeo Parade. 
 
4. Virginia Mundt discussed March staff reports. Circulation, library cards, and library eCards 
increased. Texas has not renewed the contract with Heritage Quest and is considering other 
genealogical programs in its place.  Library staff members are training to implement and 
maintain Google My Business, the library’s new business page. Virginia Mundt took Advisory 
Board members on a tour of the Technical Services and Public Services rooms to view the new 
cubicles. 
 
5. Barbara Dunn made a motion the meeting be adjourned; Beverly Hollingsworth seconded the 
motion. The meeting was adjourned. 
 


